
Randall	School	Parent	Teacher	Club	
January	9th,	2017	
Meeting	Minutes	

		
1.	Natalie	B.	welcomed	everyone	and	began	the	meeting	at	6:30pm.	
2.	Secretary’s	Report:	Gabrielle	C.	asked	everyone	to	read	over	the	December	minutes.	A	
motion	to	approve	the	minutes	was	made	by	Amy	T.	and	seconded	by	Betsy	R.	
3.	President’s	Report:	Natalie	B.	said	she	was	happy	to	report	the	PTC	fulfilled	almost	all	of	the	
Teacher	Wishes,	and	1/3	of	Mr.	Sellenheim’s	request.	She	also	said	the	PTC	gave	each	
teacher/staff	member	a	gift	of	lip	balm		
4.	Treasurer’s	Report:	Natalie	B.	went	over	the	account	balances	and	an	updated	budget	
handout.	
5.	Administator’s	Report:	Mrs.	Zigler	announced	there	will	be	an	assembly	in	March,	the	week	
of	Dr.	Seuss.	She	said	there	will	be	an	expense	of	$650,	to	use	from	the	PTC’s	budgeted	$1,000	
for	the	assembly.	She	asked	if	the	PTC	would	like	administration	present	during	movie	night,	
Natalie	said	that	would	be	great.	
6.	Event	Recap/Winter	Fest:	Natalie	reminded	everyone	Winter	Fest	had	been	rescheduled	to	
due	winter	weather	and	said	the	event	was	still	turned	out	awesome.	
7.	Upcoming	Evens:	
				A.	Movie	Night:	Gabrielle	C.	gave	details	for	the	upcoming	movie	night.	
			B.	Lashes	&	Stashes:	Natalie		went	over	details	for	the	Daddy	Daughter	Dance,	including	going	
over	the	volunteer	needs	and	items	in	need	of	being	donated.	
				C.	ShamRock	N’Run:	Natalie	announced	registration	is	now	open	for	the	3d	annual	Shamrock	
N’Run.	
She	highlighted	details	of	the	event,	said	they	are	still	looking	for	Business	Sponsors,	and	
answered	questions	about	the	event.	Laurie	D.	gave	information	on	sponsoring.		
8.	A	motion	to	end	the	meeting	was	made	at	7pm	by	Gabrielle	C.,	and	second	by	Betsy	R.	
	


